
Our Partner Lia Alizia shared her
valuable insights at the LAWASIA
Employment Law Conference 2023
Our Partner Lia Alizia, as one of few selected speakers from Indonesia, shared her valuable

insights at the LAWASIA Employment Law Conference 2023 on the topic 'Is the Old Eroding?

Are the Separate Categories of Employees and Contractors Still Appropriate?'

 

The session focused on workforce contractual boundaries that have long relied on the

distinction between contracts of service (for employees) and contracts for services (for

contractors).

 

Alongside prominent speakers from other nations, Lia Alizia presented perspectives from

Indonesia, explaining the pros and cons of hiring permanent employees and independent

contractors. Her contribution to the global conversation underscores knowledge-sharing as

one of the core values of our firm.

https://www.linkedin.com/in/ACoAAAaekHsB3M9o3FBkU-DhhGMiApOwyzcAOf0

